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20th January 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,

‘Beauty and the Beast’ at St. Paul’s Catholic College – Wednesday 5th February at 9.30am.

Our Year 6 children have been offered the fantastic opportunity to attend the above performance of Beauty and the Beast, by students of St. Paul’s Catholic College. The show is based on the Disney film of the same name and features favourite songs and characters from the animation.

The performance will start at 9.30 am on Wednesday 5th February, and we will be back at Southway in time for lunch. We will be leaving just before 9am and walking to St. Paul’s and back. It is therefore really important that all children arrive at school on time on the day, and bring with them a warm, waterproof coat to wear. 

If for any reason you do not wish your child to attend this performance, which is being offered free of charge, please notify the school office by Weds 29th January, so that other arrangements may be made for them for that morning.

Kind regards,

Miss R Mudford

Y6 Group Leader
Learning and achieving together    
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